
What’s Happening At Allan School?  

Website:  http://blogs.spiritsd.ca/allan/ 

Follow us on twitter.com/acsedge 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Upcoming Dates to Remember 

 Mon., April 8th to Friday, April 12th – Gr. 11 & 12 Work Experience 

 Wed., April 10th – Gr. 5 & 6 Band Classes 

 Wed., April 10th – Fred Fox, brother of Terry Fox Presentation; 10am – Everyone is Welcome. 

 Mon., April 15th – SCC Meeting 

 Mon., April 15th – Deadline for May’s Hotdog Sales 

 Mon., April 15th – Gr. 7/8 Heritage Fair 

 Friday, April 19th to Friday, April 26th – No School – Easter Break 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Servery Specials for April 1st to 5th     

Monday – Pulled Pork $5 

Tuesday – Grilled Cheese $2.50 

Wednesday – Meatballs & Rice $5 

Thursday – Chili & A Bun $5 

Friday – Chicken Fingers & Caesar Salad $5; Half-Orders 

$3; Chicken Fingers Only $1.25 each  

Allan School Kindergarten Registration for  

School Year 2019-2020 

Please register your child for Kindergarten for the upcoming school 

year! 

You can register online at www.spiritsd.ca, go to the Registration 

section and then Student Registration or you can contact the school 

office at 306-257-3311 for registration forms.   

In Prairie Spirit School Division, your child must be 5 years of age by 

December 31, 2019 to register for Kindergarten.   

 

Allan School Pre-Kindergarten Applications for  

School Year 2019-2020 

Application forms for the next school year are now available at the 

school office. 

The Pre-Kindergarten program is designed for children who are 3 and 4 

years old.  A child who demonstrates a challenge in the area of social, 

behavioural, emotional, cognitive or communicative skills will be given 

priority.  Other determining factors that are specific to each child will 

also be taken into consideration. 

The aim of the Pre-Kindergarten program is to give children the 

opportunity to start Kindergarten with the social, emotional and 

cognitive skills necessary to succeed.  A better beginning with formal 

education will help to ensure a better future. 

Application forms are available at the school office or by calling 306-

257-3311. Deadline for applications is Friday, May 10, 2019. 

As part of our commitment to increasing parent 

engagement in our school, we would like to get feedback 

from parents to help us develop our next steps. Please visit 

the link below or connect to the survey through our school 

website. It should only take 5 minutes of your time. Thanks 

in advance for your participation! 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QSS36LG 

https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/allan/ 

 

 

The SCC are having their 3rd 

Annual Book Exchange 

Monday, May 13th 

 

If you have any gently used 

books suitable for children 

from PK-Gr. 12. 

Please drop off to the school 

office by Friday, May 10th. 

 

http://www.spiritsd.ca/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QSS36LG
https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/allan/

